ANN ARBOR CITY NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

ON PROPOSED INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT

NO. 2010-10 GREEN ROAD ASSOCIATES – 2311 GREEN ROAD
The Ann Arbor City Council will conduct a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, July 6, 2010, in the City Hall Council Chamber, 2nd floor of the Guy C. Larcom, Jr. Municipal Building, 100 N. Fifth Ave., for the purpose of hearing all persons interested in the proposed Industrial Development District No. 2010-010, Green Road Associates – located at 2311 Green Road. 

Being Parcel 09-14-302-058, situated in the City of Ann Arbor, State of Michigan, County of Washtenaw, and described as follows:

PRT W 1/2 SEC 14, T2S, R6E, COM CENT SEC 14, T2S, R6E, TH N 89 DEG 34 MIN W 40 FT FOR POB, TH S 0 DEG 05 MIN 25 SEC W 605.19 FT, TH N 89 DEG 34 MIN W 570.07 FT, TH N 0 DEG 05 MIN 25 SEC E 615.19 FT, TH S 89 DEG 34 MIN E 570.07 FT, TH S 0 DEG 05 MIN 25 SEC W 10 FT TO POB Further described as only being 11,000 Square Feet of the SE Corner of the Building Situated on the Above Described Property.

Copies of the legal description and map are available for inspection at the City Clerk’s Office, 2nd floor of the Guy C. Larcom, Jr. Municipal Building, 100 N. Fifth Avenue.  Questions concerning the public hearing may be directed to the City Clerk's Office at (734) 794-6140 or by emailing cityclerk@a2gov.org.
Jacqueline Beaudry, Ann Arbor City Clerk
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